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g FEB 25 1981

Docket No. 50-320

Mrs. Patricia A. Books
1960 Quarry Road
Lebanon, Pennsylvania 17042

,

Dear Mrs. Books:

Your January 7,1981, letter to Chainnan Ahearne providing connents on the
Draft Progranrnatic Environmental Impact Statement (PEIS) related to decon-
tamination of THI-2 has been fontarded to this office for response.

As I told you in an earlier letter, all connents received are being care-'

fully considered by the staff in preparation of the Final PEIS and will be
published in an appendix to the Final PEIS.

Regarding your request to be kept informed of TMI activities, I have
included you on the distribution list for the TMI-2 Weekly Status Report.

Sincerely.

Bernard J. Snyder, Program Director
' Three Mile Island Program Office

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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